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Expressions of interest are invited for the positions of Troupe Coordinators for the 2020 Primary Schools Music 
Festival.  
 
This position involves the preparation of the troupes (consisting of upper primary school students) to 
accompany the massed choirs at the 2020 Adelaide Festival Theatre. Troupe Coordinators do not do the 
choreography and no dance experience is necessary. The Artistic Director and Choreographer prepare all the 
dances and choreography. Each troupe may have up to 3 coordinators.  
 
Coordinators: 

• Manage student well-being and behavior 
• Rehearse the routines set by the choreographer 
• Support student in developng their skills. 

 
Coordinators will work under the direction of the Troupe Manager, PSMF.  
 
The troupe performs in 2 choir songs and is the main focus of the Commissioned Work. 
 
Weekly rehearsals are held out of school hours. Auditions are held in  Term 1 and rehearsal commence soon 
after, and there are up to 5 Sunday workshops. Weekly rehearsals continue until the performances in weeks 7 
and 8, Term 3. Coordinators spend one day at Magic Millions (off site rehearsal) during Term 3, and attend all 
rehearsals and performances pertaining to their troupe at the Festival Theatre.  
 
TRT days will be provided when necessary.  
 
Applications of one page expression of interest (including a brief CV) and the names of two referees (including 
line manager) are due Thursday 21 November 2019.  
 
To send your application or request further information please contact: 
 
Irene Solowij 
Manager, Primary Schools Music Festival Support Service 
28 Hay St, Klemzig 5087 
Ph 8261 5438 
Email: irene.solowij730@schools.sa.edu.au 
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